




 

6DIHW\�SHUFHSWLRQV�FRQWLQXHG« 

Now that we have reviewed some of the attitudes and cultural views about safety in labs, it is important to 

address what we as an institution are doing to change these perceptions and create a safe and positive 

work environment for all of our employees, students, and visitors.  The Environmental Health and Safety 

department at UNE is dedicated to this cause. We have implemented the following items to assist our 

colleagues with this challenge: 

 EHS Lab Chatter Newsletter: a monthly publication to boost awareness and knowledge of lab 

safety issues and tips on what you can do to help. 

 Lab Safety Sub-Committee: this is a group that formed as a sub-committee of the University Wide 

Safety Committee to focus on laboratory specific safety issues.  It is comprised of the EHS 

department, a representative from Human Resources, and Chemical Hygiene Officers (CHOs) from 

all colleges across both campuses. 

 UNE EHS Website: the UNE EHS website has several resources that can be accessed online 24/7 

such as the UNE Safety Manual, the UNE Chemical Hygiene Plan, past issues of EHS Lab Chatter, 

resources about specific safety issues contained in various tabs on the page, training information 

and presentations, and much more! 

 Semi-Annual EHS Lab Safety Inspections: the EHS department conducts safety inspections of 

all labs on both campuses once in the Fall semester and once in the Spring semester with a 

checklist of safety items that should be in place in all UNE labs.  EHS uses this information to assist 

labs with areas of difficulty and enhance current programs and training initiatives. 
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SKIN EXPOSURES & EFFECTS  
Submitted by Ronnie Souza 

Overview 





 

 

 

Developing a Successful Health and Safety Training Program 
Daily work in research laboratories poses constant risks to our health and safety. 

By Vince McLeod | September 11, 2017 via Lab Manager Magazine 

Have you ever had to attend an after-lunch training session? Or, even worse, had to give a presentation to a room full of cell 

phone users and nodding heads? Well, read on for tips on how to develop training that will keep your attendees interested 

and focused. 

We all can agree that laboratory research facilities contain more than their fair share of hazards. A wide array of hazards is 

usually present given the typical assortment of chemical laboratories, instrument rooms, chemical storage, waste handling 

and busy receiving/loading docks. Every workday our employees must deal with these hazards while hopefully avoiding 

accidents and injuries. As you must admit, well-trained em



Training continued… 

In developing your safety training program, the next step is to examine your current training model using the OSHA draft 
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